
Spring Term Newsletter

Be part of the FOSG
We need more family members to help provide enjoyable


experiences for children at Spring Gardens - you can help out as

much or as little as you like. To find out more please email


friendsofspringgardens@ntlp.org.uk

The Friends of Spring Gardens PTA will run several events in 2023 to

benefit the school's children and their families. Below are some dates


for your diary for this term and beyond (more details to follow):

Monday 13th February
Reception classes Valentine's Day party + games, 3.20pm-4pm



Tuesday 14th February:

Years 3&4 Valentine's Disco, 3.30pm-4.30pm
Years 5&6 Valentine's Disco, 5pm-6pm



Wednesday 15th February:

Years 1&2 Valentine's Disco, 3.30pm-4.30pm



Friday 5th May: 
King's Coronation Family Tea Party/Picnic, after school on field



Friday 14th July, 3.30pm-5pm: 

Summer Fayre






